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April 30, 2020 
 

 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Commission Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Re: Case No. 20-0624-TP-NAG- Withdrawal Letter - In the Matter of the Application of 

AT&T Ohio for review and approval of an Interconnection Agreement amendment 
pursuant to Section 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 

 
Dear Ms. Troupe: 
 
On March 19, 2020, AT&T Ohio filed at the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio in Case No. 
20-0624-TP-NAG an amendment to the interconnection agreement between AT&T Ohio and 
WANRack, LLC. 
 
With this letter, AT&T Ohio requests to withdraw the aforementioned filing in its entirety.  
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this causes.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter and please contact me with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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